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Our ref:  38870 / A53668 
Enquiries:  Hayley Byrnes / Brooke Davidson  
 

Timothy Fleming 
PO BOX 38 
NORTHAM   WA   6401 
 
Dear Tim,  

 

BIN SERVICE NOW AVAILABLE – MITCHELL STREET, MECKERING 

 

The Shire of Cunderdin would like to advise that Avon Waste will now be providing a bin service to 

Mitchell Street in Meckering.  

 

Due to this new service, the Shire will be providing you with 2 bins, a general waste and a recycle bin. 

Could you please contact the Shire Administration Office to advise when will be a convenient time to 

have these bins delivered to you.  

 

The collection of the general waste is on a Monday and the collection of the recycle is on the 3rd 

Monday of each month. Please find enclosed an Avon Waste calendar with this information.  

 

A Rubbish Service Collection charge will be levied to your rates. The cost for the 23/24 financial year 

is $345.00, however for this financial year, the cost will be prorated, and you will only pay for the 

period from when the bins are delivered until the 30th of June 2024.  

 

If you require any further information or have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our 
office on (08) 9635 2700 or email admin@cunderdin.wa.gov.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Hayley Byrnes 
DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
23 January 2024 
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